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June 17, 2016        Project ID:  8150-20-60 
 
CARON FAMILY TRUST 
202 WATER ST 
EAU CLAIRE WI 54703 
 
 
Subject: Permit Existing Rural Agricultural Access 
  Permit #57-100207376-2016 
  SW-SW, Section 27, T38N, R06W  

Town of Radisson, Sawyer County 
 

 

Caron Family Trust: 

As part of an improvement project the Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) routinely 
manages access (driveways) onto the highway by issuing permits for existing driveways that meet 
current standards and policy, but have not been permitted. WisDOT may alter, relocate or remove 
driveways as part of a highway improvement or maintenance project. In some cases, the driveways 
are allowed to remain as is unless WisDOT documents a safety or operational problem. 
 
The proposed improvement for this highway, currently scheduled to begin in the summer of 2016, is to 
mill and resurface the existing roadway.         
 
In reviewing our records, we were unable to find record of a permit for the driveway to Highway 27 
from your property in the Town of Radisson. At this time, the department feels that the existing 
conditions allow an acceptable safety risk for both the highway and driveway users for the driveway 
to remain at the existing location. You are receiving a permit for your access at the existing location. 
 
The following special provisions apply: 
 

• An 18" x 30' culvert pipe with apron endwalls is required. Cleaning and inspection of the 
culvert pipe is the responsibility of the property owner and should be done periodically. 

• Any proposed change in land use, traffic volume or type of vehicles utilizing this 
connection, for purposes other than its permitted use, will require the property owner(s) 
to contact the Department of Transportation to obtain a new permit. 

 
It was noted during a recent field inspection, that the culvert pipe on this driveway needs cleaning to 
maintain proper drainage and lacks the required apron endwalls necessary for impact safety and 
erosion control.  Both of these requirements are the responsibility of the property owner. 
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Enclosed are two copies of a driveway application/permit document. Please review the document and 
make any necessary revisions to all items (1-27). After you have reviewed the document, please sign 
both copies of the permit, keep one for your records, and return the other copy to me. If you have any 
questions, please contact me at 715-635-5059. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Daniel M. Anderson 
Daniel M. Anderson 
Access Management Coordinator 
NW Region – Spooner Office 
 
Enclosures: Approved Permit DT1504, Aerial Overview Map 
cc:  Gary Gedart, Sawyer County Highway - Commissioner  

Perry Raivala, WisDOT Area Maintenance – Coordinator 
 


